	Construction and Post construction annual TRAINing
	Vincennes and
washington MS4

	
December 4, 2024 
8:30 am – 10:00 am
Vincennes Water 
Treatment Plant
1134 River Road
Vincennes, IN 47591 
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The City of Washington Stormwater will be joining Vincennes Water Utilities’ construction stormwater pollution prevention training on Wednesday December 4th from 8:30am until approximately 10am. The training will be held at the Vincennes Water Treatment Plant located at 1134 River Rd. Vincennes, IN 47591. The Construction Stormwater General Permit (CSGP) requires a trained individual to complete inspections from the time of the Notice of Intent (NOI) being filed until the Notice of Termination (NOT) is filed. The City of Vincennes is offering the construction training to anyone who is currently, or may participate, in a project that is permitted under the IDEM CSGP. This can include, but is not limited to, contractors, builders, engineers, developers, and their employees. The training will be free of charge, with donuts and drinks provided. Please RSVP to ensure that we have enough space and refreshments. If you have any questions, or to RSVP, contact Angela Quast at 812-257-8161 or email angela.quast@washingtonin.us.
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